
Dear Lake Braddock Families, 

Thank you to all the families that have reached out to me and made me feel 

welcome in this school year. I wish you a wonderful summer, I hope that you can 

take some time for yourself to relax and recharge.  

I am looking forward to continuing working with you, to support you and help you 

in any way I can. Happy Summer to all of you. 

 

Please take a moment to review the resources below. 

 

- FCPS phone numbers to have it handy in case you need any information or support. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

- This Saturday, June 17th, 2023, the office of Mount Vernon District Supervisor Dan 

Storck, Crime Solvers, and the Mount Vernon Police Station will host a free community 
shred event at Walt Whitman Middle School from 8- 11am. Each attendee may bring 3 
to 4 boxes of paper to be shredded. 



- In partnership with the Fairfax County Police, Sherwood Library will host a 

discussion to Stop Human Trafficking on Tuesday, June 20t at 7pm.  
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- The Fairfax County Health Department is sponsoring a Community Health Fair at 

St. Mark’s Lutheran Church in Springfield on Saturday, August 19th from 10am- 2pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

- The Virginia Department of Housing and Community Development’s 
Office of Broadband has launched a statewide survey to gather data that will inform 

a Virginia Digital Opportunity Plan. Please take some time review this site and complete 
the survey. 

               Link: Statewide Digital Opportunity Survey - PublicInput (fairfaxcounty.gov). 

https://engage.fairfaxcounty.gov/virginia-digital-survey

